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WORSHIP AND MUSIC FALL “NOTES” 
Please join us this year in making a joyful noise! 
 
We’ve made a few changes to our schedule. Our Children’s Chapel Choir and our 
Teen Choir will rehearse concurrently. The Teens will rehearse in the sanctuary 
while the Chapel Choir will rehearse in the choir room. Pizza and drinks will be 
available at 5:00 for those who wish to come early for a quick supper. 
 
Adult Choir—Dr. Susan Kelly, director; Kay Ten Eyck, accompanist 
The adult choir will have their first rehearsal in the sanctuary on Wednesday, September 3rd from 7:15PM-8:30PM.  
We would love to have you join us!  Feel free to just “show up” on September 3rd or contact Susan if you have questions 
(570-362-0383 or skelly225@verizon.net). 
 
Teen Choir—Dr. Susan Kelly, director; Kay Ten Eyck, accompanist 
The “award-winning” teen choir will have their first rehearsal in the sanctuary on Wednesday, September 10th from 
5:30PM to 6:10PM.  This will be our rehearsal time for the 2014-2015 school year.  If you are an older youth and like 
to sing, please join us!  
 
Chapel Choir—Kay Ten Eyck, director and accompanist 
The Chapel Choir will begin rehearsals in the choir room on Wednesday, September 10th from 5:30PM to 6:10PM. If 
you are a younger youth and like to sing, please join us! If you have questions please contact Kay (570-313-0146 or 
kayt1085@gmail.com). 
 
Bell Choir—Dick Cochrane, director 
The Bell Choir will begin rehearsals on Wednesday, September 17th from 8:30PM to 9:15PM.  High-school-age teens 
and adults who can read music are welcome.   If you want to try ringing for the first time, or if you're an experienced 
ringer, come join in.  Call Dick at 570-587-3970, or just show up in Fellowship Hall on Wednesdays. 
 
Hymn Helpers—Kay Ten Eyck, director 
Something new! From time to time we’d like to have a few people ring descants with the hymns. We will only meet the 
week before we are ringing. You will not need to know how to read music; everything will be quick and easy to learn. 
Please let Kay know if you are interested! (570-313-0146 or kayt1085@gmail.com). 
 
And . . . if singing or ringing isn't your passion, there is still an opportunity for you to be involved by joining the Wor-
ship, Music and Arts committee.  Contact Dick Cochrane at 570-587-3970 for more information. 

I am very excited to announce the Arts at First Presbyterian season 
for 2014-2015. We will mail you a brochure in September which will 
provide more details about each performance. All concerts will be held 
on Sundays at 4 pm. 
 

October 26, 2014           Performance by the Hickory Project, NEPA's finest bluegrass band 
November 23, 2014       Concert featuring FPC musical ensembles 
February 14-15, 2015    Participation in the Clarks Summit Ice Festival including a return    
                         appearance by juggler Rob Smith 
March 29, 2015              Mark Laubach, organ and Rick Hoffenburg, piano and the Marywood  
           University Chamber Singers 
April 19, 2015                 Matthew Slotkin, guitar and Joe Murphy, saxophone 
 
Concerts are open to the public. Even though we take a free-will offering at each event, we rely on contribu-
tions from individuals and government grants to meet our expenses. Please consider supporting the arts se-
ries this year by sending a check to the church with "Arts Series" in the memo block. We certainly appreciate 
any support you can provide! 


